

October 3, 1990

Mr. Dick Graves Senior V.P. Bahia Mar Resort & Yachting Center 801 Seabreeze Blvd. Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316

Dear Dick:

I am pleased to learn that our 1991 Chairman Elect, Mr. Dick Kip, has chosen to ask that you serve a repeat term at Vice Chairman of the Greater Fort Lauderdale Chamber of Commerce tourism development efforts.

Your expertise in all phases of sales and marketing this beautiful destination is greatly appreciated by your peers in the industry.

I want you to know that you are the very first volunteer to be asked to serve a second term of office as Vice Chairman of our Tourism/Convention Department.

These are trying times and we need your professional guidance.

Richard G. Clark, CCE

GREATER President & Chief Operating Officer

FORT LAUDERDALE CHAMBER OF RGC/jt

512 NORTHEAST THIRD AVENUE P.O. BOX 14516 FT. LAUDERDALE, FL 33302 TELEPHONE 305/462-6000

